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Hattie Vail

From: Ian Winter <IWinter@eastdevon.gov.uk>

Sent: 01 July 2021 10:26

To: Planning West

Subject: 21/0094/PREAPP

Having reviewed the submitted documentation I agree that the most appropriate guidance to use for assessing the noise impact of the access road, is British 
Standard 4142:2014+A1:2019 Methods for rating industrial and commercial sound.  
 
I am satisfied with the suggested baseline background methodology, the identified character corrections and the general scope of the assessment.  
 

 

Ian Winter MSc, MCIEH 
Environmental Health Officer 
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Switchboard: 01404 515616 
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